
 

LONG-TERM RECOVERY COMMITTEE MINUTES 

THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 19, 2020 – 6:30 PM  

 

1. CALL TO ORDER – A virtual meeting of the Long-Term Recovery Committee was 

held via Zoom. Town Clerk Christine Gallagher performed the swearing in of all 

members of the newly formed Long-Term Recovery Committee. Chairman Joe Doering 

called the meeting to order at 6:34 pm. In attendance were Joe Doering, Sue Landolina, 

Carol Lindberg, Bob Lindberg and Mary Ellen Brown 

 

2. PUBLIC COMMENT – None 

 

3. COMMUNICATIONS – None 

 

4. OLD BUSINESS – None  

 

5. NEW BUSINESS:  

 

a. Meeting Calendar: Committee will meet next on Thursday, December 10 at 6:30. 

After the holidays the committee will revisit the meeting calendar to establish 

meeting dates. 

 

b. Process Going Forward: Joe Doering discussed the COVID-19 Long Term 

Recovery Committee (LTRC) package included in the meeting notification email. 

The members discussed the goals and structure of the committee. Members identified 

areas they were interested in working on: Sue Landolina: Communications, Housing 

and Social Services; Bob Lindberg: Professional Services; Mary Ellen Brown: Social 

Services, Communications; Carol Lindberg: Social services; Joe Doering: 

Transportation and Spiritual/Daycare.  Members will report on these areas at each 

meeting.  

 

c. Community Survey: Members discussed the survey that Granby used. Bob Lindberg 

volunteered to look at the survey questions and rearrange some of the questions to 

help facilitate evaluating the responses. Sue Landolina volunteered to help him. 

 

d. Member Backgrounds: Members discussed their backgrounds so the committee  

       could identify how to best serve the community. 

 

e. Additional Members: Chairman Doering will discuss with First Selectman Hayden 

about identifying other candidates for the committee and what skill sets are needed. 



 

f. Discuss General Areas of Concern: Bob Lindberg mentioned daycare as a potential  

potential area of concern. Mary Ellen Brown mentioned communications as another area. 

Joe Doering will talk with Jim Hayden about how the committee can be included on the 

town website, Facebook page, and Let’s Talk Turkey newsletter. 

 

6. PUBLIC COMMENT: None 

 

7. ADJOURN: Bob Lindberg made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:27 pm. Seconded 

by Mary Ellen Brown. Motion Approved Unanimously. 

 

NEXT MEETING: DECEMBER 10, 2020, 6:30pm 

 

Respectfully Submitted 

Joseph Doering, Chair 

 


